
EXCELLENCE IN THE  HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk 0151 525 2630 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This week’s newsletter is full of information and opportunities for 
parents.  We have 3 job vacancies which may be of interest to 
some parents and it would be really helpful to us if you could 
spread the word if you know anyone who may be interested in 
applying.  We are a school that’s serves this community and we 
always keen to appoint members of our community to roles in 
school.  
 
As we look to further strengthen our work with parents I am 
delighted to share information about English and Maths sessions for 
parents, which Hugh Baird are going to deliver to families at 
Hillside.  This is a fantastic opportunity to further the support you 
can offer your child and I hope lots of parents will be interested in 
joining these sessions.  The information about applying is included, 
but if you have any questions or need any support with this don’t 
hesitate to contact the team here at Hillside.  
 
As we enter what can be the tough month of January with all the 
loveliness of Christmas now a distant memory I thought this week’s 
‘Thought for the Week’ was lovely.  “Be someone who makes 
someone else look forward to tomorrow”, I have to say lots of our 
pupils do this for me for every day!  
 
Amanda Ryan,  Principal 
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Caretaker  

Salary: NJC Grade 2, SCP 3-4 (£20,812 - £21,189)  

To start: As soon as possible 

Permanent   

Full Time  

We seek to appoint a Caretaker to work as part of our Site Maintenance Team.  To provide support across all 
aspects of school maintenance and to be responsible for the building maintenance, cleanliness, security and 
maintenance of furnishings, fixtures, plant and heavy equipment within the designated school site. 

We can offer the successful candidate an opportunity to work with highly trained, supportive and experienced 
staff, as well as a whole school commitment to professional development as we believe that development of 
staff is a key aspect in raising standards for our pupils.  As a member of the Wade Deacon Trust, we can 
offer the successful candidate numerous exciting opportunities to further develop their career. 

The Wade Deacon Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  The post is subject to an enhanced DBS check 
and satisfactory medical clearance 

Deadline for applications: 9am, Friday 27th January 2023  
 

Catering Manager  

Salary: NJC Grade 4, SCP7-11, £22,369 - £24,054 FTE. Actual salary: £20,849 - £22,419  

To start: 1st March 2023 

Permanent   

Full Time  

We seek to appoint a highly motivated Catering Manager to organise the catering establishment in 
accordance with the required standards and statutory regulations and ensure the efficient and economic use 
of all allocated resources.  To provide a meals service that meets the catering service standards and service 
user needs.  To maintain high standards of cleanliness and hygiene and the day-to-day supervision of kitchen 
staff. 

We can offer the successful candidate an opportunity to work with highly trained, supportive and experienced 
staff, as well as a whole school commitment to professional development as we believe that development of 
staff is a key aspect in raising standards for our pupils.  As a member of the Wade Deacon Trust, we can 
offer the successful candidate numerous exciting opportunities to further develop their career. 

The Wade Deacon Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  The post is subject to an enhanced DBS check 
and satisfactory medical clearance. 

Deadline for applications: 9am, Friday 27th January 2023  

Catering Assistant  
 

Salary: NJC Grade 1, SCP1-2, £20,258 - £20,441 FTE. Actual salary: £10,206 - £10,298  

To start: 13th March 2023 

Permanent   

Full Time  

We seek to appoint a highly motivated Catering Assistant to provide support in the preparation, cooking and 
serving of food and beverages.  Preparation of service areas and equipment in the service area for the 
efficient and effective delivery of meals and catering services.  Cleaning of catering areas and kitchen 
equipment to the required standards. 

We can offer the successful candidate an opportunity to work with highly trained, supportive and experienced 
staff, as well as a whole school commitment to professional development as we believe that development of 
staff is a key aspect in raising standards for our pupils. As a member of the Wade Deacon Trust, we can offer 
the successful candidate numerous exciting opportunities to further develop their career. 

The Wade Deacon Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The post is subject to an enhanced DBS check and 
satisfactory medical clearance. 

The application form, supplementary form and further information can be downloaded from the Recruitment 
page on the school website; https://www.wadedeacontrust.com/work-with-us/how-to-apply/ 

Hillside High School Newsletter 

We are Hiring!  

https://www.wadedeacontrust.com/work-with-us/how-to-apply/


Hugh Baird are offering an exciting 
opportunity for parents to learn English and 
Maths content for themselves and their 
children to support with their GCSE 
Summer exams.  Please register your 
interest and Hillside will collaborate with 
Hugh Baird to host the sessions at school.  

Hillside High School Newsletter 

Excellent Learning  
At our school, we understand that a strong education is built on a foundation of 
learning.  That's why we make it a priority to foster an environment where pupils can 
learn and grow in a safe and nurturing environment.  We are proud to be able to 
showcase examples of excellent learning each week, as it's a way for us to celebrate the 
hard work and dedication of our pupils and teachers. 

We invest in our teachers to ensure that they have the tools and resources they need to 
provide our pupils with a quality education.  Our teachers receive ongoing professional 
development to stay up-to-date with the latest teaching methods, technologies and 
subject matter.  This allows them to bring new and innovative ways to engage pupils 
and make learning more effective. 

In addition, we provide students with a wide range of extracurricular activities and enrichment 
programs.  These programs give students the opportunity to explore their interests and passions, and to 
develop their skills and abilities in a fun and engaging way.  We believe that these experiences will give 
pupils lifelong memories and can foster a deeper love of learning. 

Every week, we showcase examples of excellent learning on our school's social media and in 
our newsletter.  This allows us to highlight the great work that our pupils and teachers are 
doing in the classroom and to share this with our community.  From Science experiments, to 
art projects, to literary analysis, our pupils are constantly growing, exploring, and 
discovering new things.  We are proud to be able to share their achievements and progress 
with our community. 

           Mrs Wardale 

LIPA’s Lightening Expertise 
Last week our Year 11 Performing Arts pupils 
attended LIPA along with members of our newly 
appointed technical team.  We got to take part in a 
workshop during which one of their technicians 
shared his expertise in lighting in the theatre.  It 
was a fascinating insight into the planning and 
design that goes into productions and a great 
opportunity for us to experiment with different 
lights and lighting techniques.  This will prove very 
helpful for the design element in the Year 11’s 
upcoming exams.  We also had a tour of the 
fantastic facilities the campus has to offer, which 
was great for some of our pupils who have 
auditions coming up there soon.  Another 
informative and fun afternoon out for the Drama 
Department, thanks LIPA!  

Miss Brown  
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GCSE English and Maths 



Hillside High School Newsletter 

Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  
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